
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Board Members 
 
FROM: T. Jeremy Gunn 
 
DATE: March 12, 1998 
 
SUBJECT: Enclosures 
 
 
Today’s FedEx package includes the following documents that may be of interest to 
you: 
 
• February 27, 1998 Monthly Report to Congress. 
 
• February 27, 1998 thank you letter to John Pereira 
 
• Memo and SF-450 form for your Confidential Financial Disclosure Report 
 
• March 5, 1998 letter to Barry Harrelson re status of CIA response to our requests 
 
• March 7, 1998 letter to Harry Middleton, LBJ Library Director regarding remaining 

issues 
 
• March 10, 1998 NARA letter to the president of Guernsey’s Auction House 

requesting the return of artifacts and documents relating to JFK 
 
• Copy of the article “Keeping Secrets” by Richard Lardner from the March 1998 

issue of Government Executive 
 
• Outline of proposed chapters for the Final Report 
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